
Bringing Our Community Together Through 
Sport  -  Promoting Local Wellbeing 

Community Unity Through Sports is an exciting new initiative at 
BVPS, aiming to create a safe 
and welcoming space for     
people of all ages to get active 
together. With activities ranging 
from intergenerational fitness 
sessions and pickle ball to    
family-friendly sporting events, 
the project hopes to boost 
physical activity, strengthen 
community bonds, and offer 
something for everyone in our 

neighbourhood. We are currently awaiting news about 
grant funding to help make this project a reality  -  
join us in making our local area healthier, happier, 
and more connected!  

Community  

Connections 
Summer Edition   -  July 2025 

WELCOME FROM BVPS! 

We are delighted to share this terms community            
connections newsletter, since our last edition we have had 
several exciting opportunities for our school and the wider 
community.  

This term, our Year 6 children were keen to be involved 
sharing news from throughout the school and some of their 
special memories as they prepare to move to High School. 
Also included in this edition - Community Unity Through 
Sports Project, our 2-year-old nursery, an invite to ANNIE 
Jr. and an appeal for anyone who might be able to offer 
their expertise to the children and staff at BVPS.   

You can contact the school using a dedicated email or fol-
low the school on one of social media platforms -           
community@burscough-pri.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs Anna Yates, Headteacher 

Burscough Village Primary School and Nursery 

Colburne Close  

Burscough, Lancashire 

L40 4LB 

www.bvprimary.co.uk 

             



We continue to work on the plans for introduction a new 2-year-
old nursery at Burscough Village Primary School, made possible by 
a £150,000 grant from the Department for Education.              
This represents a wonderful opportunity for local families, 
strengthening the fabric of our 
community and investing in the fu-
ture of our children. By   providing 
high-quality early    education and 
inclusive childcare, the school is 
helping to give every child the best 
possible start in life. This not only       
benefits young learners today, but 
also lays a strong foundation for 
the next generation, supporting the growth, wellbeing, and      
long-term prosperity of Burscough for years to come. 

This year’s leavers production is…Annie 
Jr! We are all working exceptionally hard 
to produce this performance with the help 
of Year 3-5.   

Some of our favourite songs so far    con-
sist of: Well-Known tune Hard Knock Life, 
world-wide masterpiece tomorrow sung by 
our incredible Annie: Lowenna Millbanks 
and vocal phenomenon Easy street sang by 
our amazing Rooster, Lily and Miss Hanni-
gan!  

We spoke to many members of the cast 
and this is what they had to say: Madison, 
who is playing Pepper, says,” I am so proud of the    entire cast 
and I think that the show will be amazing!”  

Keelan, who is playing Mr. Warbucks, says, “I got the role that I 
wanted and I am very happy to be part of the show!”    

Elena and Darcy, our incredible ensemble dancers, said, “We love 
learning all of the dances in the show and we are so excited to see 
how it turns out!”  

Our remarkable director, Miss Waring, said, “This show will be un-
missable! It is truly worthy of a Tony Award with its West End and 
Broadway standard; Year 6 are truly natural performers!”  

We are very proud of our work so far and with the help of our 
amazing director and choreographers, we can really start to see 

the show coming along!  

We would love to      
invite you to the      
performance on   
Thursday 10th July, 
please contact the 
school to be placed on 
our guest list.  

We hope to see you 
there!  

Yours sincerely,   

                                 Emily, Lowenna, Amy, Elliot  

 

 


